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Republic nE the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
_ DIGOS CITY DIVISION
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
ADVISORY
CID-2025- (D

February 3, 2025

INVITATION TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FOR AN ONLINE SIGN LANGUAGE
TRAINING PROGRAM

To:  Asst. Schools Division Superintendent
CID Chief
SNED Focal Person
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
All concerned

The Philippine Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf is offering a scholarship for an
Online Sign Language Training Program.

This opportunity is open to teachers and interested individuals who want to
develop valuable sign language skills to better serve those with hearing

impairments.

Please refer to the attached documents for more information
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1st [ndorsement
January 23, 2025 e A

Respectfully referred to all the Schools Division Superintendents, this Region,
the invitation from Shirley Pinky Q. Ernhart, Executive Director of the Philippine
Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf, Inc., Re: an invitation offering a scholarship
for an online Sign Language Training Program. This Office interposes no
objection to the invitation and that the participation of DepEd personnel is
discretionary on the part of the Office of the Schools Division Superintendent, in
adherence to the policy on “No Disruption of Classes” per DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005
entitled: “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and ensuring
Compliance Therewith;” is strictly followed,
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PHILIPPINE REGISTRY OF INTERPRETERS FOR THE DEAF, INC.
¢/o Philippine School for the Deaf, 2620 F.8. Harrison St., Pasay City
Tel./Fax: 831.64.31- 0917.328.34.24 E-mail Address: PRIDeaf@yahoo.com
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Geier
DR. ALLAN G. FARNAZO, CESO IV 2% 9: e
Regional Director
Region X

Dear Dr. Farnazo:

The Philippine Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf, Inc. (PRID) is thrilled to announce
the offering of a scholarship for an online Sign Language Training Program in the
following Regions: IV-B, VI, VIi, X, Xi, Xii, Xili and BARRM where there is a severe
shortage or no sign language interpreter at all. PRID is a Sign Language Training
institution registered under Securities and Exchange Commission and was established
since 1979. Its main objective is to help teachers and other people with the heart to serve
Deaf brothers and sisters, including their families, all over the country to have access in
essential services like healthcare, education, and legal proceedings which is limited to
them due to communication barriers.

PRID teaches integrated sign language and trains a person to interpret for and to
communicate with the Deaf. At present, there are 173 active interpreters from PRID all
over the Philippines however, there are sill severe shortage of sign language interpreters
due to limited access to Sign Language Training Program.

PRID encourages everyone from the above-mentioned regions to explore this exciting
opportunity and submit a letter of intent to Mrs. Cristina U. Amon at PRIDeaf@vahoo.com,
For more details please see the attached information material.

Yours truly,

IRLE Z‘-’INKY Q. EARNHART
xecutive Director
PRID




